
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 27th September 

We enjoyed wearing green and raising money for the MacMillan Cancer charity this year. 

We are looking forward to and practising for our Sports Sponsorship event next week (4th Oct). . 

P.S.H.E.    Personal Social Health 
Education 

We are thinking about kind and unkind words and 
actions. We will be talking about what we can do if 
others are being unkind and how tricky situations can 
be resolved.  

    

R.E. 
We will be reading more Psalms from the Bible and 
reading / writing our own simple prayers about 
God’s love and care for us. 
 
Some people find it helpful to say prayers at 
bedtime – perhaps you could try this. 

Maths 
 
We will be sequencing 
numbers up to 20.  We 
will also be practising 
writing our numbers 
correctly.   

 
You could do this at home using pens, chalk, paint, 
tracing in sand.  Remember to make sure you have 
written them the right way round! 
 

 

English: 
In English this week we will begin to look at facts about dinosaurs.  We will 
write sentences using capital letters, full stops and begin to add an adjective 
(describing words) e.g. sharp claws, huge head, green body. We will also be 
reporters asking questions about the dinosaur  
of the week. This week we are looking at a Tyrannosaurus Rex.  
What words would you use to describe this dinosaur? 
 
 
 



P.E. 
We are continuing to develop our skills in 
small groups by: 

 Travelling in different ways 

 Changing speed and direction 

 Stopping safety 
Please come to school in P.E. Clothes 
On P.E. days which are Mondays and 
Thursdays. 
We are also practising these exercises for our 
Sponsored Sports event on Monday 4th 
October: 

- Spotty Dogs 
- Leg Drives 
- Push Ups 
- Star Jumps 

This video shows you what to do: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fMJ4BGGkGx0&t=73s  

       

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Topic – Science 
We continue learning about what different 
animals eat by sorting a range of different 
animals into groups:  
herbivores, carnivores and omnivores. 

 
 
 
 
 

Music:  We will be singing and clapping repeated 

rhythm patterns, first in songs then using percussion 
instruments  
 
 

Computing: We are learning to use the classroom 

computers and will practise control of the mouse to 
explore simple paint programmes. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fMJ4BGGkGx0&t=73s

